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KEY STAGE 4 INFORMATION EVENING 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As your child approaches the end of Year 9 and prepares for their transition into Key Stage 4, 
we have clear plans on how to support their progression. The following outlines the processes 
and opportunities offered this term.  
 
On Wednesday 8th May all Year 9 students will attend an assembly that explains the Key stage 
4 curriculum. Your child will then be invited to sample new opportunities that they would not 
have experienced within Key Stage 3. They will meet with the specialist teachers, who will run 
a carousel of taster lessons for your child to sample.  
 
On Thursday 16th May we invite you to a Key Stage 4 information evening. The evening will 
explain the way in which students are taught within Key stage 4, the organisation of lessons 
and the transition programme to prepare them for life after The Valley School.  
 
You will get the chance to meet the subject specialist teachers, who will endeavour to explain 
the changes to how lessons are delivered and answer any questions you may have. 
 
Please arrive on Thursday 16th May for a 5:30 pm start; it should not last longer than an hour. 
Please confirm your attendance by returning the attached slip.  
 
We look forward to you joining us at the school. 
 
Please report to the main reception on arrival.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
David Pearce  
Headteacher 
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For Miss Heller  
 
Name of student:  
 
I can confirm that I will be attending the Key Stage 4 information evening  
 
How many people attending:  
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


